
November 2015
Dear Friend in Christ,
 
Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour, Jesus 
Christ.  The time of my departure from Zimbabwe is getting closer and 
closer.  I plan to depart here on Tuesday, November 24 for Nevis.
 
I am gratefully glad to God for giving me good health for the time that I 
have been here in Zimbabwe.  I am thankful for the many open doors of 
opportunity to proclaim the gospel of grace.  I am so happy that we were able to evangelize most of Plasworth 
where the orphanage is located.  I am deeply delighted over the 24 people who received the Lord and were 
baptized and are now members of Hope Baptist Church.  Please pray that they will grow in grace and the 
knowledge of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.
 
It was indeed a great joy to work along with Pastor Joseph Manenji of the Nashville Baptist Church.  I am also 
thankful for the privilege to work along with Pastor Tineyi (Cell: 011-263-772966565) of Kadoma and Pastor 
Christopher (Cell: 011-263 772735548) of Marondera. These men are faithfully laboring for the Lord, and they 
are in need of financial support.  I highly recommend them to any church who is looking for a
missionary to support. 
 
I must express my deep appreciation to you for your faithful prayers and your financial support during my time 
in Zimbabwe.  The orphanage is almost completed and the date for the official opening is Saturday, November 
21 at 11:00 AM.  You are invited to come and help us celebrate.  Thank you  for supporting us and standing with 
us from conception through construction and into completion; and now it’s time for celebration! Amen!
 
The most pressing need right now and the thing that will make this project complete is WATER.  Water is life.
There is no running water in this rural area; you have to run and get it.  Presently, water has to be transported to 
the orphanage.  The urgent need now is to dig a well (borehole) and this will cost US$3,000.00.  If you have 
never given to House of Hope Orphanage, do not miss this glorious opportunity to give the best gift which is 
water.

Apart from salvation, water is indeed the greatest gift you can give to anyone.   Therefore, I am kindly asking 
you to give the gift of water to these dear children.  Almost US$30,000.00 has been spent on this project so far. 
Because you gave to the building of House of Hope Orphanage, you can truthfully say that you have a part in 
this great venture of faith. 

If you wish to send a contribution, you can send it through Western Union or Money Gram to Allinson Da 
Costa, 26A Watts Street, Nashville, Gweru,  Zimbabwe.  My telephone number is 011-263-774 953 478 and 
my email address is dacostamissionary@gmail.com.  We look forward to hear from you soon.
The Lord bless you, your family and your church and let us continue to keep in touch with one another.  
Attached are pictures of Hope Baptist Church and the children in front of the new orphanage building. 

Your Missionary Servant
Allinson Da Costa
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